
 

 

From our new Reception 2023 parents regarding our Admission process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The open morning gave me a good 
feel for the school.  It was lovely to 

visit the school and meet the staff. It 
allowed parents and children an insight 

of the classroom, which is especially 
important for new parents. We got all 

the info we needed. 

My son is happy to go into 
school every day. I feel he has a 
good balance of having help in 
school and being encouraged in 

his independence. 

Very satisfied. I felt like all 
relevant information was given in 

one go (information 
evening/take home pack) but 

then reminders were helpful such 
as bring wellies in, snack money 

etc. Made it a bit less 
overwhelming. 


